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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 179 provides that all state agencies shall be responsible for their information technology 

services and directs the Information Services Division of the Office of Management and 

Enterprise Services to transfer all data, records, and other information regarding the agency’s 

information technology and cybersecurity services by the effective date. The measure also 

repeals provisions of law establishing the Division.  

 

Repealers: 62 O.S. 2021, Sections 34.11.8 and 34.12 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  

https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=463602
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=457065

